
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 
OF THE  

HEALTH AND EDUCATION 
COMMISSION  

 
 

   
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Health and 
Education Commission scheduled for Tuesday, April 25, 2017 at 4:30 p.m., has 
been canceled due to a lack of quorum. 
 
All items scheduled for this meeting shall be considered at the next scheduled 
meeting. 
  
 
  
 

   

 
 
 
 

Juan Arauz 
        
Juan Arauz, Associate Planner 
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